

AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE-GENERAL HONG KONG

澳洲駐香港總領事館

12 February 2016

Dear Sir/Madam.

I would like to offer Chinese New Year greetings from the Australian Consulate-General, Hong Kong and to thank you for your continued support of Australian education.

The Australian Government is hosting the Australia Future Unlimited Education Exhibition (AFUEE) 2016 in Hong Kong on 5-6 March. This will be the first stand-alone Australian Government-led education exhibition since 2009. There will be over 40 Australian education institutions and service providers at the exhibition to provide information on Australian study options, academic pathways and career outcomes.

There will be a series of seminars presented by leading Australian institutions during the exhibition. The highlight will be the "Australian Teaching and Learning Showcase (ATLS)" delivered by Australian university academics. The lectures will provide Hong Kong students with first-hand experience of Australian university classes and broaden their horizons through demonstrations of advanced technology and innovative topics. We welcome your school to bring a group of students to the lectures.

- "Pathway to be a Future Professional" Career Seminar
- Australian Teaching and Learning Showcase
- Admissions Requirements and Application Tips for Hong Kong Students

In addition, your students are encouraged to enter the "Australia: Your Future is Calling" Creative Tagline Competition and write a tagline of up to 15 words to win a return airfare to Australia.

To help us reach students who may be interested in studying in Australia we would be grateful if you could place the enclosed AFUEE Poster and Exhibitor Guide on notice boards, include the information onto your school website, or email the information through your students' database if appropriate.

For more event information, please visit the event website: www.studyinaustralia.gov.au/hk/afuee2016. If your career teachers would like to speak with our Education Manager, Ms Eve Ching about study in Australia information or group registration for your students, please contact her by email eve.ching@austrade.gov.au or on 2588 5305.

We thank you in advance for your support and hope we can be of assistance in the future with information on Australian education for your students.

Yours sincerely

Taliessin Reaburn

Fax

Trade Commissioner and Consul (Commercial) Australian Consulate-General, Hong Kong

Address: 23-24/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road,

Wanchai, Hong Kong.

: (852) 2588 5300 Tel

: (852) 2827 4145

地址: 香港灣仔港灣道二十五號

海港中心二十三字樓

電話: (852) 2588 5300 傳真: (852) 2827 4145